PUBLIC NOTICE
Cancellation of Special Meeting

The Lake in the Hills Sanitary District’s special meeting of the Board of Trustees
at 7:00 pm on Thursday, May 16, 2019, at the offices of the Lake in the Hills
Sanitary District, 515 Plum Street, Lake in the Hills, lllinois, 60156 has been
cancelied.

Karen Thompson
District Clerk




